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Comments: I strongly oppose the use of Outfitters to intrude into our wilderness areas in the Bob Marshall

Wilderness Complex .  KEEP OUR WILDERNESS WILD.  PEOPLE SHOULD BACKPACK ON FOOT INTO

THESE AREAS.  THIS IS NOT DISNEYLAND!  NOW the  Forest Service proposes to renew 62 special use

outfitter permits that will be in place for at least a decade, without disclosing the impacts from these commercial

operations. The agency's scoping letter lacks important information, such as annual inspections and public

complaints, and on top of that, the agency proposes to approve the renewals with a Categorical Exclusion (CE),

rather than go through a more rigorous environmental review.  PEOPLE SHOULD NOT HAVE THIS SPECIAL

ACCESS AT ALL.


